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To Whom it may concern. I am against the proposed Beaches Link Tunnel. I am a chartered 
Chemical Engineer and mother of 2 primary aged kids. I think the environmental damage and 
loss of natural areas which should be protected is too great. The Manly Dam natural 
environment is a gem which future generations should be allowed to enjoy in it entirety. Now 
more people are working from home I don't think the tunnel is necessary and I would rather see 
the public transport and cycle ways for e bikes improved using existing roads to ease congestion. 


